
 

The following details indicate access to and from the high school site during this 

closure (Beginning July 25 & Ending August 4): 
1-  The back gate at the West side of the high school site will remain open for entry 
and exit during the day. 
2-  The North curved entry near the administration building for RT41 southbound 
traffic will be open.  
3-  To exit North onto RT41, exit at the back gate and travel to 77th Avenue. 
4-  To exit South onto RT41, exit at the curved drive near the South side of the lot next 
to the construction storage yard. 
5-  To enter from the South (RT41 Northbound traffic), travel through the 
neighborhood next to and at the rear of the school and enter at the back gate at the 
West side of the high school. 
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